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Reminder: General Faculty Meeting Wednesday, May 10th at 4:00 p.m. in the 
CALS Building. A reception to follow at 5:00 p.m. Please make every effort to 
attend. 

Dr. Michael Dicharry (Emergency Medicine) was the faculty 
awardee of the Gold Humanism Honor Society 2023 Leonard 
Tow Humanism in Medicine Award. The award recognizes the 
faculty member as a role model to students and colleagues, 
and for having such a profound impact on the members of our 
chapter. Congratulations, Dr. Dicharry! 

Dr. Ashley Van (IM Resident) was recently nominated by the 
Class of 2023-2024 for initiation into the Gold Humanism 
Honor Society. The nominated physicians are considered 
exemplars of empathy, compassion, altruism, and integrity; 
their dedication to service in working with patients and oth-
ers in the field of medicine inspired their students to nomi-
nate them for this honor.  Congratulations, Dr. Van! 

Four of our Hyperbaric Fellows, Dr. Justin Meunier, Dr. Mike Ascuitto, Dr. Ken Ro-
sario and Dr. Cheryl Hickey had the opportunity to visit the Johnson Space Center 
last week. They were hosted by the new Medical Director of the Johnson Space Cen-
ter, Dr. Kristi Ray, who is the APD for our hyperbaric fellows and last year's graduate 
of the LSU Hyperbaric Physician fellowship at UMC. Very cool! 

Dr. Stephen Lim (Emergency Medicine) recently published a 
paper in JAMA on use of Ivermectin in outpatients with 
COVID-19. Article available at: https://pubmed-ncbi-nlm-nih-
gov.ezproxy.lsuhsc.edu/36807465/ 

Great job, Dr. Lim! 

Several members from the Hospital Medicine section including Dr. Mike Modica, Dr. Kristi 
Boudreaux, Dr. Sanjay Kamboj, and Dr. John Amoss published a case report in Annals of 
Internal Medicine’s Clinical Cases journal. The case report involved a patient with acute 
abdominal pain and new ascites, which turned out to be caused by a bladder rupture. Arti-
cle available at: https://www.acpjournals.org/eprint/SG7FHMY6CQGNZVSBSUNZ/
full/10.7326/aimcc.2022.0456 

Nine of the Emergency Medicine residents recently attended an American Academy 
of Emergency Medicine’s Justice, Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion (JEDI) Section so-
cial. A great time was had by all and they represented LSU well. 
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